
Hello everyone!  
 
The 2020-2021 Choir Rosters have been posted! 
 
Before you look at the list, I want to congratulate you all on having 
awesome auditions! I know that having virtual Zoom auditions wasn't 
ideal, but you all did great and you should be proud - your auditions 
were so good that I had been struggling for days on these decisions. 
 
When you look at the list, please keep in mind that you are placed 
where we feel you can best contribute to the choir program at this 
time. You are placed based on your vocal talents and skills, but also on 
work ethic and leadership. You will notice on the list that I have 
decided to appoint section leaders for the upcoming school year in each 
ensemble. I want to give those opportunities to you so that we can see 
you step up as leaders within our program. If you do not see your name 
on this roster, you will be placed in Concert Choir for the 2020-2021 
school year - once the Concert Choir rosters are confirmed, I will 
announce section leaders for Concert Choir; remember, you can be a 
leader in Concert Choir, too! 
 
Please remember that you are ALWAYS auditioning. You audition 
during performances, rehearsals, and in the classroom every day, not 
just during the actual audition process. Keep this in mind as we begin 
the 2020-2021 school year. 
 
I'm so blessed to have hard-working students like you in our choir 
program - thank you for your continued efforts! Keep up the good work, 
hang in there, and just keep singing! :) 
 
Much love, 
Miss Warner  
 


